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About this property
 

House for sale in Sisattanak district, Vientiane
capital
The house is built in cozy style with solid roof, tile
floors, and wooden window frames. The property
consists of one floor with one large area in the living
room which is suitable for relaxation, bedrooms,
bathrooms and kitchen. It covers 1500 m2 of total
area. There is electricity and water in the house. The
place has a great view of the nature. The house is
furnished which is ready to move in! The house also
provides a garage with a fifed size which is suitable
for parking your vehicle.
The village itself is small but well-developed and has
the most necessary facilities: some shops, market,
bank, school and restaurant. It is very beautiful
place. It offers excellent conditions for living.Do
NOT MISS THIS GOOD CHANCE!
Have a look!
We are ready to organize a seeing of this property at
a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have a look this land. We can also help
you with good advice.
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